
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall 2023 

Learn to recognize fraud and how to avoid becoming a victim. Orange County’s Consumer 
Protection Office is on your side to provide the information you need and protection you deserve. 
A few suggestions: 
 

GETTING YOUR CAR REPAIRED 
• Get a written estimate that itemizes all parts and labor you are paying for. 
• Seek a second opinion for any major repair work. 
• Make sure you get a copy of the warranty. 

 
TELEPHONE SOLICITATIONS 

• Ask the caller to send you the information via regular mail. 
• Never give a telemarketer your credit card number unless you trust them. 
 

Orange County Consumer Protection Office 
fraudhelp@ocfl.net / 407-836-3111 

 

Orlo Vista 
 

 
United Safe Neighborhood  
A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors 

 

Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

Community 
Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each 
month 7:00 p.m. 

Orlo Vista 
Chamber of Commerce 

38 Hastings St. 
September 19, 2023 

October 17, 2023 
November 21, 2023 

Contact oak5455@aol.com or 
407-484-5164 for meeting 

assistance. 
 

Orange County 
Telephone Numbers 

 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 
 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

 

Sheriff’s Emergency 
9-1-1 

 

Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

 

Drug Enforcement 
407-521-2400 

 

Parking Enforcement 
407-836-0800 

 

Seniors First 
407-292-0177 

 

Housing, Food, Social 
Services 

2-1-1 

Consumer Tips 
Tips to Avoiding Consumer Fraud 

 

Apple Android 

How to Report Streetlight Repair 

Q. I noticed a streetlight on my street 
isn’t working. Who do I call to fix it? 
 

A. Make sure to call for repair if a 
streetlight isn’t working or is blinking. 
Contact your local utility company, 
Duke Energy, at 800-700-8744, or 
www.duke-energy.com/customer-
service/request-light-repair. 

mailto:fraudhelp@ocfl.net
mailto:oak5455@aol.com
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/
tel:407-292-0177


 

 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

First Friday/Remember 
When! 

First Friday/Remember When!  Returns from 
Summer hiatus Friday, September 1, 2023, at 
38 South Hastings St., 32835, in the Orlo 
Vista Community Hall 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Karaoke was well received; so, we thought to 
entertain this one more time, in this family 
friendly form of fun!  
 
Thanks to all who contribute to our 
community endeavors! Check with Facebook 
or the Orlo Vista United Safe Neighborhood 
3rd Tuesday Community Meetings for 
updates. Involvement with family, friends, 
and neighbors is imperative to strengthen 
our community. 
 

The Office of Tenant Services addresses 
issues of landlord and tenant rights 
for citizens located within 
unincorporated Orange County. 
 
 
Email: TenantServices@ocfl.net 
Phone: 407-836-7368 
Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

Office of Tenant Services 

mailto:TenantServices@ocfl.net

